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Chairman French and OPSB Members,
 
The residents of Thompson Township can’t  thank you enough for denying the certificate to the
Republic Wind Project. 
 
Thank you for protecting our precious aquifer from a potential ecological disaster. The numerous
karst features of our area feed a freshwater system that is vital to the area and ultimately the Lake
Erie quality. 
 
Sincerely, Deb Hay
Thompson Township, Seneca County OH
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